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This week our 
Collective Worship 

theme was: 
Looking after our 

World 

Writer of the Week 
 

Year 3 – Sofia Vaughan 
Year 4 – Nyiamh Aulakh 
Year 5 – Honey Whitmill 
Year 6 – Marina Marques  

Spellings 
Spelling lists for the whole year are available on our website: 
Go to the ‘Our Curriculum’ tab and select the ‘Curriculum Map’ option. The spelling lists are on the right hand side. 

www.christchurchfederation.co.uk 
Spelling lists will be taught in class during the week and tested during a weekly timetabled slot. Please help your child to 
learn their spellings each week.  
For week beginning Monday 25th November, all children will be tested on List 11 spellings for their year group. 

 

 

Book Fair 
Thank you to all who attended the Book Fair. It was very successful. The proceeds from the commission help to keep 
our library stocked and our class readers up to date. 

Raffle Ticket and Bags of Sweets. 
Could any outstanding raffle tickets and bags of sweets be returned as soon as possible. Many thanks. 

Dates 
Monday 25th November – Bags2School donations to be handed in. 
Tuesday 26th November- Year 3 Animal Man. 
Friday 29th November -3:30pm Christmas Fayre  
Friday 29th November -Own Clothes Day (bring a bottle or cake for the fayre) 
Tuesday 3rd December- Year 3 Creative Church 1.15pm-2.10pm 
Friday 6th December – End of term reports will be sent home. 
Monday 9th December -Christmas pantomime 
Thursday 12th December -School Christmas Lunch  
Thursday 12th December- Christmas jumper Day for the Good Shepherd  
Friday 13th December- Leaf Assembly 9.00am 

 
 

Christmas Jumper Day/ Food Collection for ‘The Good Shepherd’  
Thursday 12th December 2019 
The Good Shepherd were delighted with the overwhelming amount of donations at Harvest. The goods were very 
gratefully received. As a result, this year for our Christmas Jumper Day, we will be collecting food for the Good 
Shepherd. We hope our donations will provide much needed food, to people in need, in our local community. 
Christmas Jumper Day has been planned to coincide with Christmas dinner in order to add an additional festive feeling 
to the day.  Any donations of food, fresh, packets or tinned, will be collected in the school hall. 
 

Own Clothes Day- Friday 29th November  
On the day of the Christmas fayre the children may wear their own clothes in exchange for a donation of a bottle or 

cake.   

http://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 3 DT Projects 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the ‘monster making’ in year 3 this week. The outcomes are wonderful and 
it was a very enjoyable afternoon. We are lucky to have so many creative parents in our school! 

  
 

                  
Respect  
We are currently focusing in particular on the value ‘respect’. We are discussing respect towards adults in school as 
well as each other and the school building/ equipment. 

Thought of the Week Looking after our World 
 

Numbers 35:33-34  

You shall not pollute the land in which you live 

 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Numbers+35%3A33-34&version=ESV

